
First Bank of Highland Park invites you to stop by throughout June to view an exhibition 
showcasing the Roberti Community House (RCH), a former gang house in Waukegan 
that is now a safe and welcoming haven for neighbors of all ages. A large kitchen is the 
heart of RCH where neighbors are nourished both literally (sharing nutritious meals) 
and figuratively (receiving support, education and understanding). Since opening their 
doors in 2011, RCH has launched many successful programs, such as the Roberti 
Culinary Pathway program that helps struggling individuals secure jobs in the food 
service industry. Mark your calendars for their Open House on August 1st to learn 
more about the Junior Green Youth Farm and the many other exciting programs that 
help community members nourish their individual strengths and talents.
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